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To: Customers and Partners 

Date: May 13, 2020 

Subject: Coronavirus (COVID-19) update 

 

Production levels at our Sidney, NY manufacturing facility have increased significantly in May.  We expect 

to be at 90% capacity in June.  Production levels at our Nogales, MX facility are currently at 35%, but we 

expect to be at 65% by the end of May and at 100% by the end of June.  Our Nogales, AZ warehouse will 

continue to remain open as it is considered an essential business by the State of Arizona. 

We will begin integrating employees who have been working from home back into the offices starting at 

the end of May.  This will be done in phases to ensure we obey the proper health and safety guidelines.  

Here is a quick video overview of some of the measures we’ve taken.  Additionally, our Customer Service 

Team continues to work on your order priorities and will do anything they can to help.  We are also 

continuing to work closely with our distribution network to satisfy component and connector needs from 

their inventory. 

We are confident that by working together, we will manage through this challenging time.  The health of 

our customers, suppliers, team members and their families remains as our top priority.  Thank you for 

your continued confidence in and partnership with Amphenol Aerospace.  Please refer to the Amphenol 

Aerospace website for the most up-to-date information on Amphenol Aerospace’s Coronavirus (COVID-

19) status. 

 

Regards, 

Amphenol Aerospace 
amphenol-aerospace.com 
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